Patriot Team : UP AND RUNNING
Dear Parent/Guardian!!!

We are pleased to inform you that the patriot team teachers now have their team webpage up and running for the 2014-2015 school year! On this web page you will find:
· Information about each teacher
· A page where homework will be updated every day by 2:00
· Important documents from the school or team
· Course Pages where teachers will put important documents and information such as a table of contents or home reading logs 
· A calendar where you can find important school/team events as well as the homework (again by 2:00) 
· And contact information for the Patriot Team teachers. 

Mrs. Shore will be sending an email out with additional information on how to work through the webpage. Please make sure that your student’s homeroom teacher has a current email address in order for you to receive the tutorial email! You can email that teacher with your name and the students name and we will make sure that you are on the parent/guardian email list.

Students were introduced to this webpage today, September 10, 2014, in each class. They should now be familiar with the layout and how each page is set up. Please have them walk you through is as well!!
You can find the webpage at :  www.wmspatriots.weebly.com
OR
you can visit any of the Patriot Team teachers WSFCS web pages and find a link to the team page!
www.wsfcs.k12.nc.us  Faculty/Staff Webpages Click on teachers name

We hope that you are as excited as we are and we look forward to a great rest of the year!!!
Patriot Team Teachers
